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 The Public is Invited to the Juvenile Hall Open House 
     Saturday April 6 
 
Sacramento, CA – The Sacramento County Probation Department is holding the 4th 
annual open house for the Juvenile Hall located at 4135 Branch Center Road. 
 
Special tours will be held for Media and VIPs at noon and the public is invited from noon 
to 2 pm.   Easy parking is available at the Juvenile Hall Visitor Center Entrance.   
 
All ages are welcome and no detained youth will be present during the open house. 
 
“This is a wonderful opportunity for parents, children and stakeholders to view the 
facility and get first hand understanding of what goes on in the lives of juvenile 
detainees,” said Suzanne Collins, Interim Chief Probation Officer. “Many people know of 
someone who has been in Juvenile Hall and everyone has heard stories; now is the 
time to learn for yourself about our facility, amazing staff, successful programs and our 
challenges” 
.  
 
For more information, contact Karolyn Svetich at Svetichk@saccounty.net or 876-9246.  
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